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At the open floor meeting on 7th September | made a contribution via Teams. The central to my comments was the
crowding of consultations for 4 adjacent solar schemes, the unreality of trying to consider 4 massive contiguous solar
factories as separate and the impracticality of the Inspectorate trying to address this under "cumulative effects”

It is clear that running all these proposals in tandem is a ploy by the developers to disadvantage the lay resident affected
by these proposals. This disadvantage has been recognised by the inspector heading the West Burton examination - she
has postponed the examination in the light of this. Will the Cottam examiners also recognise this?

My comments on the 7th September and this comment are given after consultation with the Parish meeting which has
mandated our Solar Group.

Mr. R.Stansfield



